
PREPAY LUNCH

Dear Tri-Village Families,
I hope this letter finds you well and that you have
enjoyed a fantastic summer! It’s hard to believe
how quickly the time has flown by. We had an
amazing year last year, and our goal is always to
build upon our
successes and strive for even greater
achievements. At Tri-Village, we are committed
to continuous improvement, and with our
incredible staff, supportive parents, and
dedicated students, I’m confident that this goal is
well within reach.

Our school motto, “Everything We Touch Turns to 
GOLD,“ embodies our commitment to excellence
and our belief in the power of our community. This
year, we invite you to join us in upholding the
GOLD STANDARD.
Together, we will continue to create a nurturing
and enriching environment where every child can
thrive and reach their full potential. I am truly
excited to see all our students back in the
classroom and to hear the wonderful stories from
their summer adventures. It’s always inspiring to
see their enthusiasm and hear about their
experiences.

Respectfully,

Shane Mead
Principal
Tri-Village Elementary

Did you know that you can go to

our website and prepay for school

lunches. All you need is your

students ID/lunch code and pay

for lunches with a debit/credit

card.

www.tri-village.k12.oh.us

BACK TO SCHOOL
Welcome

NEW STUDENTS
NEWS FROM THE PRINCIPAL

We would like to welcome

all of our new students this

year, if you need any

assistance at all please

contact the school office at

937-996-1511 

Option 3.

Tri-Village Elementary
August - September 2024

Keep your eyes out for the PATS T-

shirt order forms. They will be

coming home on September 3rd

and the fundraiser will run for two

weeks. This year they will be

offering hats and some other new

items. 

PATS T-SHIRT FUNDRAISER



BACK TO SCHOOL

Welcome

UPCOMING EVENTS

TRANSPORTATION

CHANGES

ARRIVAL PROCEDURE

ALL transportation changes must be in writing,  as

well as submitted to the office. You may send a

written note with your student or email  both 

Misty and Melissa in the office @

misty_brummett@tri-village.k12.oh.us

melissa_davies@tri-village.k12.oh.us

A reminder from the clinic: If your child has a

transportation change and has a medical

condition, please contact the school nurse so that

their safety plan follows them during

transportation to and from school. 

Picture Day - K-12th

Kona Ice

NO SCHOOL

Boy Scouts - 6:30-7:30 PM 

EARLY RELEASE @ 1:15PM

August 30th

September2nd

September 10th

September 11th

September 18th

Tri-Village Elementary
August - September 2024

Students that are walking or transported by parents
will enter and exit on the north side of the school.
Students should not arrive before 7:45 A.M. If a
student arrives after 8:10 A.M. he/she will need to
report to the office and sign in as "tardy." Parents are
not to block the school's entrance by parking their
cars in the drop off zone or blocking other cars.
Please pull in the parking lot to wait for your student,
we ask you to please drive slowly and with caution.
No K-6 students are allowed to be dropped off in
front of the Early Learning Center or the PAC (Patriot
Activity Center) in the northeast parking lot of
campus. All parents have to enter the Main Street
entrance and go through the Elementary pick up line
and exit accordingly.

Parents please remember to bring
your ID’s when checking out your
students. Any individual picking up a
student must have an ID and be on
the list to pick up on Final Forms
either on the medical form or the
transportation form.

SIGNING YOUR STUDENT OUT



Thank you to Pam Loxley. 
Pam brings in school supplies every year for
the students that may need some. Donations

to the schools are very appreciated.
Thank you again Pam!

THANK YOU

Congratulations Patriots!

Darke County Fair Cheer and Dance
Competition Winners:

Youth Cheer:
1st Place

Youth Dance:
1st Place


